
MINUTES FOR THE NATIONAL MEET COMMITTEE - May 21st 2017 

Present: All Members of the committee except- Brian Clark, 
Jack Welch, Bill Stoneberg, Pete Phillips, and Chuck Kerls. 
There was unanimous approval for the April 23rd Minutes. 

2017  

Bob Starzyk reported that the Golf carts are finalized. The 
layout is ongoing, but the space is adequate. There will be 
one car inside the hotel lobby-a '65 GS Riviera coming from 
Virginia. The Hotel will offer food outside. 

2018  

Kirt Priest: The registration form is being completed and 
will be at the desk with their T-shirts. 

2019  

Roy Faries reported that HelmsBrisco has come up with an 
alternate hotel. During the first week of June, Roy and 
Pete will check out the area with possible alternatives.  

2020  

John Steed reported that Atlanta has withdrawn from 
consideration. Also the NMC will need questions for the N E 
Ohio Chapter, who will be representative in Brookfield, and 
has expressed an interest in possibly hosting a national 
meet. 

John Steed complimented the Denver Chapter for their timely 
and satisfactory attention to the details of planning for a 
Buick National Meet. 

The refund policy has been finalized will be furnished to 
the committee. 

The National Meet Committee meeting in Brookfield will take 
place on July 5th from 5 to 6PM in Brookfield. The place at 
the hotel will be forthcoming before the Meet. 

The motion to adjourn made by Roy was seconded by Bob 
Starzyk and carried unanimously. 

The next meeting will by July 5th at 5PM at the Brookfield 
Hotel.  

Sec Bob Safrit  



 

Below is a copy of the refund policy with my suggestion for 
the deadline explanation.  

Buick Club of America  

04/23/2017 

National Meet Refund Policy 

This is the refund policy relating to the Buick Club of 
America National Meet registrations. 

All requests must be in writing or in an email from the 
registrant, or someone officially acting on behalf of the 
registrant. 

Before the deadline: (deadline is the Deadline for Judged 
Car Registration xx/xx/2018) 

Any refund for registration cancellations received by the 
National Meet registrar on or before the National Meet’s 
published deadline will be refunded in full. A refund check 
will be sent to the registrant as soon as possible after 
the request is made. 

After the deadline, but before the meet start date: 

Any refund for registration cancellations received by the 
National Meet registrar after the National Meet’s published 
deadline but before the National Meet’s start date will be 
at the discretion of the National Meet Show Chairman.  

After the National Meet start date: 

No refunds received after the National Meet start date will 
be issued. 


